
North Woodside Road
CONSULTATION



Glasgow City Council in partnership with Sustrans are proposing to create a safer, more 
attractive, and more enjoyable public realm space on North Woodside Road at Great 
Western Road junction.

The focus of the project is to create a safer place for local people that improves access 
for pedestrians, active travel and mobility impaired users to move through this busy area. 
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Proposals include 
redesigning the space to 
remove the carriageway 
and create a level surface 
using natural stone 
materials, with improved 
lighting, green space and 
seating.

The project is part
of the current
'Connecting Woodside' 
project which is providing 
improvements to active
travel and public realm
in the neighbourhood.

Online Consultation from 17 April to 29 May 2023
View the proposals and comment on them at:
www.glasgow.gov.uk/connectingwoodside


